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  September 6, 2017

Children’s Trust Fund Board to Meet on September 20

The Children’s Trust Fund Board, which serves as the State Child Abuse and Neglect 
Prevention Board, will meet on Wednesday, September 20, 2017 at 1:30pm for a regularly 
scheduled meeting. The board meeting will be held at the Michigan State Police Headquarters 
located at 7150 Harris Drive, Dimondale, MI 48821. For more information on attending this 
meeting or receiving copies of an agenda contact Alan Stokes by phone at 517-241-7793 or 
through email at stokesa@michigan.gov.
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